
THE FIRST MEETING OF THE ADAMS TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMITTEE (ATPC) WAS CALLED TO 
ORDER ON WED, OCT 27!!! AT 6:30 PM BY ADAMS TOWNSHIP TRUSTEE, PAUL EISLER. 

PRESENT: Paul Eisler- Adams Township Trustee 

Martha Dugdale- Adams Township Resident 

Sherry Kinnunen- Adams Township Resident 

Dan Coponen- Adams Township Resident 

Terry (Therese) Parolini- Adams Township Resident 

This meeting was called in order to introduce ourselves and to elect Committee positions. The following 
positions were assigned: 

Adams Township Planning Committee Chairperson: Martha Dugdale 

Adams Township Planning Committee Secretary of Minutes: Terry Parolini 

It was discussed that all Meeting Minutes be posted AT the Adams Township Hall. The ATPC will look 
into having the minutes posted on the Adams Township Web page and Post Offices. 

Paul Eisler presented each committee member with a ADAMS TOWNSHIP: Current and Future Land Use 
package for review. This Package was revised by UP Engineers and Architects Inc. on 11/25/2005. 

Future meeting dates were set as follows: 

Wed, Nov lQtti at 6:00 PM 

Wed, Dec 1st at 6:00 PM 

Wed, Dec 1511, at 6:00 PM 

The Committee will be checking ifZoom will be available for held meetings. 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:30 PM 
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